
INTERESTED IN JOINING CLIFTON QUILTERS? 
 

We are currently recruiting new members.  If you are interested in 

joining a close knit and enthusiastic group of quilters, then please get in 

touch with us via email at info@cliftonquilters.org.uk or via phone 

call to Michaela on 07813 407759  

We meet on the 4th Monday of the month between 7.30pm and 9.30pm                   

at St Edyth’s Church Hall, Seamills, Bristol BS9 2HU.   

  

 The subscription is just £30 per year and the annual programme 

consists of: 2 meetings with speakers, a shop visit, 9 meetings led by 

our members and a Christmas Meal.  In addition, we organise 2 

Saturday Workshops that members are invited to sign up to. Typically 

one of these will be to make charity quilts and one will be a workshop 

run by an outside teacher. 

A fundamental part of Clifton Quilters are the member led evenings 

where people share their expert knowledge and run mini workshops.  

This year the topics include bags, project bags, use of specialist rulers 

and Sashiko.  Our meetings always end with a Show & Tell session 

when members bring along their amazing work to share with the group. 

We support 2 charities - making quilts for Barton Camp (a residential 

centre in Somerset run by The Bristol Children’s Help Society) and 

making baby blankets and quilts for the Worcester Neonatal ICU. 

If you are interested in our group, why not come along to one of our 
monthly meetings for free and get a taste of what we are all about. 

All levels are welcome, from beginners to experts. 
 

In the meantime, Happy Stitching! 


